
Information Technology Solutions

Since 1987, the Eta Alumni 
Corporation and Eta 
Educational Foundation have 
made a combined solicitation 
for annual support. The plan 
directs that the treasurer is to 
mail requests in December of 
each year. The intention is to 
limit the number of requests 
made for Eta Chapter each 
year. We hope you choose to 
respond by supporting either 
or both worthy organizations 
this year. Please visit this link 
for a solicitation attachment 
that will be additionally avail-
able as a hard copy insert in 
the upcoming Crescent.

Michael J. Nissly “1238”
Eta Alumni Board
Treasurer
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.

Home Office site:   http://alphagammarho.org/home
Eta Chapter site:    www.isuagr.org       

Contacting Us

Editor:
Aaron Lorch “2053”
NewsletterEditorEta@gmail.com

Recruitment

Founders’ Day

A l u m n i 
Tr e a s u r e r 
N o t e

Founders’ Day will be held March 2, 2013, 
so we would like to have a strong showing in 
order to prepare for the following 100 Year 
Celebration of Eta. The event will be held 
again at the Alumni Center, with Hickory Park 
to cater the event. As the schedule is set for 
the event, we will be sure to give you updates 
through the Crescent, Newsletter, and Web-
site, so be sure to check those continually. If 
you have any brothers that you feel should be 
nominated for any of the four awards includ-
ing 25 & 50-Year Testimonials, Ag Leadership 
Award, and Alumni Achievement Award, please 
call or email me with those nominations so we 
may start forming our pool of nominees. Please 
email recommendations to me at dslueken@
iastate.edu with a brief reason for nominating 
that brother.

Recruitment at Eta Chapter has a strong reputation 
of success. That success is primarily due to the sup-
port from the alumni we have. The recruitment pro-
cess has changed here at Eta within recent years. 
Our current goal is to have most of the Fall Class of 
2013 signed by the end of the spring semester. It is 
crucial that if you have someone that would be an 
asset to AGR, you send us the contact information 
of the potential new member now. You may call the 
incoming VNR of Recruitment, Nolan Hageman, at 
(563)-380-1103 or email him at nolanh@iastate.
edu. He has already began the process of contacting 
potential recruits. We look forward to another great 
year of recruitment for Alpha Gamma Rho!

Dakota Lueken “2090”
VNR of Alumni Relations

Exec Thanks You
The outgoing executive team would like to express 
a thank you to alumni and the active chapter for 
their help in making this year a success. Both Eta 
active members and alumni were instrumental in 
achieving our goals and achievements. They look 
forward to continuing this success with the incom-
ing executive board and wish them the best for 
2013. With that, the active chapter 
would like to wish you and your 
families a very merry Christmas 
and a happy New Year!

Jake Kent “2088”
VNR of Recruitment
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